
From: "Mochrie, Paul" <Paul.Mochrie@vancouver.ca>
To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" <CCDTMACDL@vancouver.ca>

Date: 6/13/2017 6:30:46 PM
Subject: Balmoral Hotel - Tuesday update

Good afternoon Mayor and Councillors,

The process of moving tenants out of the Balmoral is continuing at this time, but we are close to 
having the building cleared. Alternate housing has been identified for all tenants requesting support; 
a small number of individuals declined to engage with Outreach or rejected the housing options that 
were available to them. 

We are aiming to have all occupants out of the building this evening. Additional orders have been 
posted by the Chief Building Official and Fire Chief deeming the building unsafe to occupy, effective 
immediately. Shelter spaces are available for any tenants who did not avail themselves of support 
from Outreach and who will no longer be able to access the building. 

There are a small number of individuals who are not presently making efforts to leave. VPD is in 
contact with those individuals. 

I will provide a further update later this evening regarding our status. Please let me know if you have 
questions in the interim. 

Thanks,
Paul 
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